Draft Charge to the
DUSEL Beamline Working Group


Fermilab is intent on pursuing the strongest possible program to make use of our proton beam capabilities. In the future, especially with the pursuit of Project X, this will include further development of very-long-baseline neutrino experiments.  One of the options may be for a beam directed at a Deep Underground Science and Engineering Laboratory (DUSEL) at the Homestake Mine site. We need to develop a plan for the beam for this opportunity in order to understand the optimum parameters, costs, and possible 
schedule for such a beam.   


The DUSEL Beamline Working Group is charged with development of a conceptual plan for an appropriate beam from the Fermilab Main Injector to DUSEL, starting with work already available, and understanding relevant trade-offs in capability and cost or schedule, and other issues which may arise in its studies.   The plan should include (but not be limited to) issues related to matching the DUSEL beamline optics to the optics of the MI60-extracted beam, new civil construction, targeting, other beamline optics, beamline components, near detector hall, and beamline instrumentation. The plan should incorporate the assessment and mitigation of all potential safety hazards and environmental impacts, and include public involvement initiatives.
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Upstream of left turn is in Project X

Same people doing target hall contents (target, horns, dump) for both NuMI line and DUSEL line – we, not constrained by NuMI hall

